
The	Archdiocese	of	Washington	Catholic	Schools	and	Catholic	Charities	are	
partnering	to	help	the	community	through	the	Coats	of	Many	Colors	Drive,	

a	coat	drive	for	children,	women,	and	men	who	are	in	need.	 Together,	we	can	help	
thousands	of	our	neighbors	stay	warm	during	this	cold	winter	season.	

New	and	gently	used,	clean	coats	are	being	collected.	
We are especially looking for men’s size XXL+ coats with hoods, and
women’s XL+ coats	with	hoods.	We	also	appreciate	donations	of	

scarves,	hats,	&	gloves.

Please	leave	coats	in	the	designated	bins	in	the	OLSS	school	lobby	
through Jan.	15,	2019.


